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NEWSLETTER Thursday 29th February 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
I hope you had a good half term. I am sure that the next few weeks will fly by ~ it’ll be Easter before we 
know it! We have a fairly busy time ahead, so please check the dates at the end of this letter. 
 
BROADHEMPSTON LEARNERS                                                                                                                           

Birch Class Reception: It was wonderful to 
watch our youngest children share their learning 
and singing in their first ever class assembly – 
what confidence they all had! I think it was 
particularly brave of Miss Tarsky to set off the 
rockets in the hall…thank goodness they all 
worked!  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Birch class are so excited to have set up their own Book Club! Parents are invited into class each Monday 
(just before home time) to share our favourite stories with us.  
Do come along - we'd love to see you! 
 
Sycamore class Music is back for another half-term, and we have been diving into Chinese culture and 
learning about the symbolic dragon dance. We have been looking at pentatonic melodies and their place in 
the Chinese New Year celebrations. Sycamore have been listening to a variety of clips and noting down 
what they hear on mini whiteboards this week. By the end of the unit, we will have prepared our very own 
soundtrack - Gong xi fa cai! 
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SAFEGUARDING & ATTENDANCE 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

If you are concerned about a child’s wellbeing, 
please contact the school or in non-school hours 
contact MASH on 0345 155 1071. 
Our designated safeguarding lead is Mrs. Ryder 
and the deputy safeguarding officers are Miss 
Barlow & Mrs Carwithen.   
 
The ability to manage our feelings, thoughts and 
behaviours in effective ways – known as self-
regulation – is gained gradually through 
childhood and into adolescence. It’s 
acknowledged as a pivotal element in young 
people’s development but can prove trickier for 
some children to master than others. In this 
guide, you'll find expert suggestions on ways of 
supporting children as they build their ability to 
self-regulate. Demonstrating how you process 
your own emotions – and selecting appropriate 
literature and other resources – are just some of 
the practical tips on helping young ones on their 
journey towards self-regulation. 
https://nationalcollege.com/guides/self-regulation  

Attendance:   

(Our school target is 97%)  
Whole school 96.8% 
 

Birch Class 96.5% 

Sycamore Class 96.9% 

Oak Class 97.1% 

https://nationalcollege.com/guides/self-regulation


PARENT CONSULTATIONS 
Thank you to all the parents and carers who attended their Child’s parents evening this week. I hope you 
have found them informative and that you have a good idea about the progress your child is making and 
their next steps. Sometimes, a ten-minute chat isn’t enough with the teacher, and you may have more that 
you would like to discuss, if this is the case, please make contact via Therese and she will book some 
additional time for you to have a further discussion with your child’s class teacher. 
 
PARENT VIEW QUESTIONNAIRE 
If you haven’t already done so, could you please take a look at Parent View which gives you the chance to 
tell us what you think about our school. Parent View asks for your opinion on aspects of our school, from 
the quality of teaching, to dealing with poor behaviour.  
https://parentview.ofsted.gov.uk/  
We value your responses as we need your thoughts to help us conduct our school reviews and 
improvement plans with thoroughness. Thank you! 

 
ETHOS & VALUES  
What a fabulous example of 
living out our values and 
supporting our Eco Group. Well 
done to Fleur and Elin for 
completing a litter pick with 
mum after school last week. The 
girls did an amazing job of litter 
picking in 2 different places in 
Newton Abbot and were 
shocked and disappointed at 
how much litter they found, but 
very happy to be doing their part 

in the clear up. They filled half the bag!       

 
COMING UP- DATES FOR YOUR DIARY  
 

5th March  Sycamore Class Mosque educational visit 

13th March  Oak Class educational visit: Occombe Farm 

13th March  Sycamore class assembly for parents 3pm village hall 

20th March  Oak class assembly for parents 3pm village hall 

25th March  Y5/6 Hockey tournament  

28th March  Break up – 3.30pm finish 

 

That’s all the news for now. Have a good weekend. 
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